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The Ontario Hockey Federation Return to Hockey for the 2021-2022 Season has been a collaboration 
with the Members, Ontario Government and Hockey Canada.  The OHF RTH 2021-2022 will continue to 
evolve as the OHF and its Members navigate through the current COViD 19 state within Ontario and pre-
pare with our Ministry and the Municipalities the safe return to ice.  This high level framework is built on 
flexibility to promote the return of hockey programming for the entire 2021-2022 season with a focus 
on safety.   
 
To review the updated information, visit the OHF Return to Hockey webpage.  
  
Should any questions arise, do not hesitate to reach out for clarification. Your support and compliance 
with the relevant guidelines is of great importance to the continued success in providing an opportunity 
for our participants to enjoy the game. We look forward to returning to the rinks when the Ontario gov-
ernment determines it is safe to do so.  
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